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Thursday 25th May 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been invited to attend a Junior Citizen Scheme morning on Wedensday 14th June, held 
at Bromley Town Football Club, Hayes Lane.  The sessions being run for the children include 
Police, Fire Brigade, First Aid, Safer Transport Team and Bromley Football Club will be doing a 
session on Keeping Healthy. 
 
The session runs from 9.45 to 11.45 so to ensure that we keep costs to a minimum, we will be 
asking parents and carers to drop the children off at Norman Park, in the Hayes Lane car park 
(BR2 9EF).  The children would need to be dropped off no later than 9.30, though staff will be 
ready to receive pupils from 9.10.  Hopefully, this will allow plenty of time for any siblings to be 
dropped off at school beforehand without too much inconvenience.  The Norman Park car park 
is through a set of gates and up along the driveway.  DO NOT drop the children off at Bromley 
Town Football Club – no staff will be there to meet them. 
 
After the session has finished, we will walk back round to Norman Park where we will sit and 
eat lunch.  There will also be time for the children to have some free time (using school 
equipment provided) before we start walking back to school.  We aim to return by the middle 
of the school afternoon so there will be no change to normal end-of-day routines for the 
children. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them (in a small bag that they will need to carry 
themselves) in accordance with the school policy, i.e. no nut products, no cans or fizzy drinks 
and no sweets.  If your child normally has a school lunch, please ensure they have a lunch with 
them as we will not be back in school in time for lunch.  They will also need to bring water with 
them in a named, reusable bottle as there will be no refreshments offered at the venue during 
the morning’s session. 
 
There is a chance we may need a couple of additional adults to support us at the event and the 
walk back to school.  Please could you indicate whether you would be available to help out, 
should it be needed.  If you do not hear from us during the week prior to the event, please 
assume that you are not needed. 
 
Please return the reply slip as soon as possible – we are sending this out now due to PGL 
happening straight after half term!  If you have any questions regarding the visit, please speak 
to either Year 6 teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Walker, Mrs Ruddell and Ms Royal  



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Year 6 Junior Citizen Scheme – Wednesday 14th June 2023 
 
Name of Child: ____________________________   Class: ____________ 
 

 I have read the letter regarding the visit and understand the drop off by 9.30 at 
Norman Park: Hayes Lane car park. 
 

 I will be available to help on the trip if needed. 
 

 
Signed ________________________________  Date: ____________________ 
 
Emergency contact details on the day of the visit: 
 
Name: __________________________________  Contact Number:  __________________________ 


